
 LEBANON PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING

REGULAR MEETING
Monday July 18th, 2011

MEMBERS PRESENT                                GUESTS PRESENT

R. BUMFORD – CHAIR                                        TOM MCCULLOM                                        
J. SEWELL                                                              DOROTHY HERSOM
G. GETCHELL                                                       BARBARA SEWELL
M. BARROWS  - VICE CHAIR                           CAROL LORD                                                                                                                                                
J. GRIFFIN – CLERK                                           JONATHAN STESIENKO
                                                                                  HELEN STESIENKO
                                                                                                                      

The Public Hearing was brought to order by Chairperson R. Bumford at 7:02 pm. 
No concerns were brought up from the abutters after looking at the proposed 
subdivision.  The Public Hearing was closed at 7:08 pm.

Regular meeting was opened at 7:09 pm by R. Bumford. 

HERSOM - (7:10 pm) M. Barrows made the motion to accept the final plan for the 
Carl & Dorothy Hersom’s division of land.  G. Getchell seconded the motion and the 
vote carried unanimously.  Signing of the final plan copies took place and recorded 
mylars will be brought to the Town Office when complete.

Check # 671 for $250.00 and check # 672 for $50.00 was received from Dorothy 
Hersom for the final lot fees.

The minutes for 6/16/2011 were reviewed, they will be re-written and brought back 
before the Board for review at the next meeting

G. Getchell made motion to adjourn meeting at 8:00 pm, M. Barrows seconded the 
motion, the vote carried unanimously.

8-8-2011
Minutes were reviewed by the Board.
Motion to accept made by M. Barrows,
motion was seconded by J. Sewell. 
Vote carried unanimously.


